
Mr. Ciro Whooley

Baseball Around  The World

Ballclub.com

Dear Mr. Whooley,

From all of us at the Madison Square Boys & Girls Club in  New York City, I would like to thank 

you, the Baseball Around the World program at Ballclub.com and all of its customers who 

contributed to the program.

The donated baseball equipment that Baseball Around the World donated to our organization is 

greatly appreciated and will be used and cherished by the boys and girls of Madison Square Boys 

& Girls Club. 

Thank you,

Antonio Fort, Jr.

Director of Clubhouse Operations

Madison Square Boys & Girls Club

350 Fifth Avenue, Suite 912

New York, NY 10118

Phone: (212) 760-9600

Fax:(212) 760-0338


